The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order
on May 1, 2014 at 7 p.m. Present were Bill Goodrich, Jim Lindsey, Alton Wilber, Mary Jane
Bolles, Barb Barnhart, George T. Southworth Jr., Clifford Reed, Lennie Kalechitz, Lori Raub,
and Linda Rockwell.

Pledge of Allegiance was said.
Public Comments None.

Minutes Bill made a motion to accept the April 2014 Meeting Minutes as presented. Jim
seconded and Alton voted yes.

Road Report  Bill reported the following April activities: filling pot holes, clearing sluices,
grading ditches, and getting equipment ready for work.

Treasurer’s Report  Bill made a motion to approve the April 2014 Treasurer’s Report as
presented, pay Bill List 05-14, pay any bills which are normally paid during the month, and pay
the payroll for May. Jim seconded and Alton voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input None.

Qld Business None.

New Business Bill explained that the White Goods/Metal Drop Off Day will be the first
Saturday in June. Linda read the proposed advertisement. It will be advertised the weeks of
May 26 and June 2 in Mulligan’s Shopping Guide, The Transcript, and The Independent.

Meetings The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings.
Correspondence Linda noted that an insurance renewal application has been received for

renewal in July. She will meet with the supervisors to go over the application.
Other routine correspondence was dealt with during the month.
Payroll and Check Signing The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.

Adjournment Alton made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:13 p.m. Bill seconded
and Jim voted yes.



